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Greetings from the President 

The Friendly News 

May, 2022 

Dear Friends,  
 

How heartwarming it was to see the library community room filled with guests who 
attended the March local authors program and the piano recital we hosted in April! 
The rapid sell-out of tickets for our upcoming May 17 program with bestselling 
author Diane Chamberlain is further evidence that people are hungry for 
opportunities to gather again for cultural enrichment programs.  And the Friends are 
eager to deliver! 

Speaking of the May 17 program, because we hit our registration cap so quickly, 
Ms. Chamberlain has graciously agreed to stay in the local area so that we can hold 
a second program the morning of May 18.  See registration details on p. 2 . 

Our last gathering of the 2021/22 program year will be our Annual Meeting and 
Members Social on June 28th.  We hope to resume our popular “fried chicken and 
potluck sides” tradition this year.  Stay tuned for more details. 

As we move into the 2022/23 program year, we are in need of volunteers in several 
areas: 

Our Program Committee is looking for some new folks to join this popular 
committee. 

We need someone (or a pair of “someones”) to oversee the August Ice Cream 
Social we host at the conclusion of the library’s Summer Reading Program to 
celebrate those who successfully meet their reading challenge.  

The Holiday Events Committee is in need new leadership.  This committee 
plans the family holiday event at the library (which morphed into the Santa 
drive-through the past two years), and it also oversees the creation of gift 
baskets for families in need who have children at Sherrills Ford and Catawba 
Elementary schools.  If you are interested in spearheading one or both of 
these initiatives, please let us know.   

Our 2022/23 membership drive is underway.  Please renew your membership 
between now and June 30, and spread the word to non-members about all the 
good work the Friends does to support our local library.  Liking us on Facebook 
and following us on Instagram are simple ways to broaden our reach. 

Warmly, Jeanne 
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Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library 
Presents 

 

A Visit with  
Bestselling Author 

Diane Chamberlain 
 

Tuesday, May 17, 7:00 PM 
Wednesday, May 18, 10.00 AM 
Sherrills Ford-Terrell Branch Library 

9154 Sherrills Ford Rd, Terrell, NC 28682 
 

Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library is overjoyed to report that the response to 
our event with Diane Chamberlain has been incredible!  Tickets for the Tuesday 
evening event were snapped up in days.  Ms. Chamberlain graciously agreed to 
provide a second program on Wednesday, May 18th, at 10:00 a.m.  Priority 
registration has been offered to current FOSFTL members and any extra seats will 
be opened up to the general public.  Online registration is through Eventbrite—see 
the link below; a waiting list will be maintained. 

 
Diane will describe how she came to write this latest book, and will discuss various 
aspects of her journey as a writer.  She will then engage in a Q&A with the audience.  
 
Ms. Chamberlain has published 31 novels (so far!) and is on the best-seller lists of 
the New York Times, USA Today, and the Sunday Times.  Her 31st novel, The Last 
House on the Street, was published on January 11, 2022.   

 

More about the author can be found at https://dianechamberlain.com/ 
 
We will partner with Main Street Books of Davidson to supply books, available for 
purchase and signing, at the event.  Credit cards or cash accepted. 
 

Get Free Required Tickets at: 
https://aneveningwithauthordianechamberlain.eventbrite.com 

 
For more information or help with registration,  
Email sherrillsfordfol@gmail.com or PM at                   @FOSFTL 

 
Presented in partnership with the Catawba County Library System, where many of the author’s 

titles are available in various formats. 

https://aneveningwithauthordianechamberlain.eventbrite.com
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Full House for Piano Recital April 11th  

Entitled òWild and Crazy Guysó 
 What sounds dangerously modern after more than a century?  Why, piano 

music by the likes of Kabalevsky and Scriabin, Shostakovich and Khachaturian, 

Ravel and Scharwenka!   

 All of those composers, and more well-known ones like Chopin and Brahms 

were featured in pianist Joyce O’Neal’s fourth Sherrills Ford recital on April 11th.  

 Our ears have gotten somewhat used to “modern” harmonies, but pieces 

written a century or more ago can still sound “brand new.”  The works presented 

ranged from 1817 to 1930, with written and verbal explanations to make listeners 

comfortable.  Joyce thanks the Friends for making these recitals possible.   

Summer Learning Program 

Registration Begins May 16th 

 As in past years, the FOSFTL is 
sponsoring the 2022 Summer Learning Program.  This year has an exciting mix of 

educational, live performances, and STEAM programsñwith prizes!  Activities for children, 
teens, and adults will include presentations by the North Carolina Aquarium, the Hickory 
Music Factory, the Green Bean Players, and Catawba County Parks.   

 The Summer Learning Program will feature prizes for registered participants based 
on their reading.  Children will get interim awards at the 200, 400 and 600 minute marks to 
encourage summer-long participation. 

 Boasting a double focus on reading and hands-on learning opportunities, the library 
aims to keep learning fresh throughout the summer.  Sign up starting May 16th online at 
catawbacountync.beanstack.org/reader365 or at the library.   
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Chester Has a Heart  

Meet Chester the Raccoon! Our newest free Friendly 
Krafts 4 Kids project features a “love”ly raccoon made 
from all hearts. Chester is a character in Audrey Penn’s 
books, which include The Kissing Hands, A Pocket Full of 
Kisses, and A Kiss Goodbye. There are many other books 
in the series. They are available in print, as an ebook and 
in Spanish from the Catawba County Library with your 
patron card. 

Chester has many 
adventures, including 
starting a new school, 
welcoming a new sibling, 
dealing with a bully and 
moving to a new home. He always finds loving advice from 
his mom or dad. 

 

For ages 4 and up, glue and a black crayon or marker is all 
that is needed to complete the project. 

To date , well over 200 patrons have participated in taking 
home the CǊƛŜƴŘƭȅ YǊŀƊǎ п YƛŘǎ kits. 

Children’s Books Urgently Needed!   
They just seem to disappear as fast as Susan 

Hunsucker puts them out!  

 And with summer just around 

the corner, there will be more 

time to read.  The more time to read, the more books we need! 

 So if your shelves are sagging with the weight of books 

your children have outgrown, lighten their load by lugging 

them to the library! 

 Our shelves are stocked with hundreds of the best and 

most popular authors’ works.  But they get snapped up fast!   

With the start of early voting, we want to keep these shelves 

stuffed to take advantage of that extra traffic!   

 In summary:  thrillers and romance and history and gardening and home repair 

and —well, you name it!  Hurry on in! 
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Basket Makers Need Makinsõ 
We can use the following supplies: different colors of tissue 
paper, cook books, gardening books, knitting books, craft 
books, small clean household or decorative items, pretty 2" 
wide ribbons.   
New baskets are on display at the library (and posted on our 
social media accounts).  Visit the library or check them out on 
Facebook.  If you would like to reserve a basket, tell the staff 
at the desk the basket ID number.  The basket will be held 
for you for 5 days.  Check Facebook often for our basket 
offerings!  Funds raised by both our Basket and Book Sales help support our 
ongoing literacy and cultural programs. 

Good Times Ahead:  Our June Social RETURNS 

The days are longer, the nights are shorter, masks are 

optional, and best of all, we no longer must keep everyone at 

arm’s length!  And just in time, too, 

because our annual Social is on the 

calendar for June 28th. 

Remember fried chicken, and home-made desserts?  Well, get 

ready—June will be here before you know it. 

CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ƘŜǊǊƛƭƭǎ CƻǊŘ-¢ŜǊǊŜƭƭ [ƛōǊŀǊȅΣ ŀ ƴƻǘ-ŦƻǊ-ǇǊƻŬǘ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

/ŀǘŀǿōŀ /ƻǳƴǘȅ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ {ȅǎǘŜƳΣ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎƛƴƎ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎΣ ŜȄǇŀƴŘƛƴƎ ƭƛǘŜǊŀŎȅΣ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ŎǳƭǘǳǊŀƭ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ 

ƛƴǎǇƛǊƛƴƎ ŀ Ǉŀǎǎƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƭƛŦŜ-ƭƻƴƎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ   CŀŎŜōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳκCh{C¢[     ƻǊ     LƴǎǘŀƎǊŀƳΥ  ǎƘŜǊǊƛƭƭǎŦƻǊŘŦƻƭ 
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CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ƘŜǊǊƛƭƭǎ CƻǊŘ-¢ŜǊǊŜƭƭ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ нлнм-нлнн 

  hŶŎŜǊǎ      .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ 

 President — Jeanne Lebens     The Rev. Dana Pate 

 Vice-president:        Ms. Erica Batten  

 Secretary —Kathy Camarco     Mrs. Linda Greenwell 

 Treasurer — Priya Palmer          

 Publicity — Ellen Dewey      [ƛōǊŀǊȅ {ǘŀũ 

 Membership — Sabine Detzel   Library Services Manager — Shelley Orr 

 Programs — Stephanie Roberts   Librarian — Melissa Housel 

 Newsletter — Joyce O’Neal   Library Services Specialist — Kacy Steiger 

      Library Assistants —  Lindsay Lewis, Alyssa Vang, Jacqueline Collins 

[ƻŎŀǝƻƴ Υ  Sherrills Ford-Terrell Branch Library, 9154 Sherrills Ford Road, Terrell, NC  28682     Phone:  (828) 466-6827 

bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ {ǳōƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎΥ  Please e-mail ƴŜǿǎ ŀƴŘ ǇƘƻǘƻ ǎǳōƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜƳŜƴǘǎ to 

Joyce O’Neal, newsletter editor, by the fourth Tuesday of the month:     joyceoneal417@gmail.com  . 

To see more of what is happening at SFT—by the week—and throughout the Catawba County Library System, visit :  

https://www.catawbacountync.gov/county-services/library/about/friends-of-the-library  

OR:  Search in your browser for Catawba County Library/This Week @ Your Library. 

Search for Friends of Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library on Facebook and if you’re on Instagram, we 

are sherrillsfordfol.  Please LIKE and share posts!  Feel free to send a message if you would like 

a photo of you at the library or a Friends Event posted to either site.  Ellen Janzen Dewey is the 

Administrator and initiator of our social media sites.   

You Can Follow Us  

on Facebook and Instagram  
We currently post pictures and information about our 

events on both platforms.  You do not need a Facebook 

account to keep current.   

https://facebook.com/FOSFTL 

We are listed on Instagram as:    sherrillsfordfol 

wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ {ƳƛƭŜ ƻƴ Ch{C¢[ ²ƘŜƴ {ƘƻǇǇƛƴƎ ƻƴ !ƳŀȊƻƴΗ 

¢ƘŜ CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀǊŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ άŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ ƴƻƴ-ǇǊƻŬǘέ ƭƛǎǘ ŀǘ !ƳŀȊƻƴΦŎƻƳΣ ǎƻ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǎƘƻǇ ƻƴ !ƳŀȊƻƴΣ ǿŜ ƘƻǇŜ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ 

{aL[9 ƻƴ ǳǎΗ  мΦ  [ƻƎ ƛƴ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ !ƳŀȊƻƴΦŎƻƳ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘ  нΦ  Dƻ ȅƻǳǊ !ŎŎƻǳƴǘ ǇǊƻŬƭŜΣ ŬƴŘ ά¸ƻǳǊ !ƳŀȊƻƴ {ƳƛƭŜ”   

 оΦ  Select “Friends of Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library”  bŜȄǘ ǝƳŜ ȅƻǳ ǎƘƻǇΣ ǳǎŜ ǿǿǿΦǎƳƛƭŜΦŀƳŀȊƻƴΦŎƻƳ     

file:///C:/Users/Joyce/Downloads/joyceoneal417@gmail.com
https://www.catawbacountync.gov/county-services/library/newsletters/
file:///C:/Users/Joyce/Documents/Library newsletters/2022 newsletters/3-31-22 photos and info/3-22-22 working.pub
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